
Dear Parliamentarians 
It is only moral that you support the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – 
Palm Oil) Bill 2009. 
Aside from opposing the destruction of orangutans habitat , I want to know what I am 
buying. 
We all have the right to know what we are consuming.  
I don't want to collude in this immoral activity. 
Please do the right thing and support this legislation. 
Thanks 
Gillian Cohen  
 


